
Directions to Limpley Stoke Parish Hall 

 

There is very limited parking at Limpley Stoke Village Hall, therefore meeting attendees are 
recommended to Park in the Rose and Crown Pub Car Park which is situated on the A36. We 
would be grateful if attendees could use the spaces furthest from the pub entrance so not to 
affect business. 
 
It is a 5 minute walk from the Car Park to the Village Hall (see map below). 
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